

TITAN TIMES

Student Traffic Safety - Please drive slowly in and out of the driveways, in the parking lot, and in front of the school property. Students use the sidewalks, crosswalks and parking lot regularly and their safety is our highest priority! When picking up and dropping off students, it is important that the crosswalk in front of the academic wing parking lot is kept clear at all times. Please do not stop your vehicle while in this space.

We are off to an exciting start in the music room at ATS! There is still room for students to join Concert Band, Guitar or Choir. Be sure to register before classes fill up! Go to www.mrnoftle.com and fill out the online form. Mr. Noftle will email you once classes are ready to start. Be aware that Concert Band classes have already started so please sign up soon if you are wanting to join!

Grad Cruise tickets are available to purchase on SchoolCashOnline now! Don't miss out!

Garden Vegetables and Fruits Needed:

Dear parents if you have an abundance of fruits or vegetables in your garden, The Foods class would love to have them! We will can use them throughout the year in our recipes. Thank you for thinking of us! Please drop off any donations to the Foods Room.

If your child has missing permission forms they are posted on SchoolCashOnline. Please complete these ASAP. Students cannot join their classmates in a block walk, use their computers at school or have their photo in the yearbook if these forms are not complete!

Grade 6's are going to the Corn Maze on September 22. Permission forms and fees are on SchoolCashOnline.

Orange Shirt Day is September 26. If you are looking to purchase an orange shirt to show your support, please consider purchasing from an organization such as Orange Shirt Society whose ongoing work is to help raise awareness across Canada about the legacy of Indian Residential Schools and their continuing impacts on individuals, families and communities. https://orangeshirtday.org/merchandise/ Orange shirts can be purchased at a number of local retailers including Canadian Tire, London Drugs, and Mark's which partner with the Orange Shirt Society.

Congratulations to Kabir Sidhu who represented us on Monday at the season's opening cross country meet. Kabir completed the 4K race in 21:25. Any secondary students interested in joining the Cross Country team should see Ms. Hunt by Friday, our second meet is Monday Sep 22 at the Aldergrove Bowl.

Are you interested in a career in Health Care? There will be a presentation from Fraser Health on Oct 6 in Block A in the Library Learning Commons. Please email Mrs. Mennear if you are interested in attending.

Leadership event for secondary students: Think you can stuff the most marshmallows in your mouth and still say "Chubby Bunny"? Join us on Thursday September 25 at lunch in Mr Currie's room! Every participant gets pizza come for the challenge to see if you've got what it takes

IMPORTANT DATES FOR GRADS

Post-Secondary BC Fair @MEI Middle

Canadian University Event @Mouat

October 1 6-8 pm

UBC-Okanagan @Bateman

September 25 6:30-8 pm

BCIT Big Info @Burnaby Campus

October 8 4-7 pm

UFV Applications due

October 1

Baby Pic & Grad Comment to Ms. McAulay October 1



Make sure to follow the Titans Counselling Instagram for information about universities, volunteer opportunities, and more!

ON THE HORIZON

September 22 Grade 6s to Corn Maze

September 26 Orange Shirt Day

September 29 Non-Instructional Day

September 29 Grad Cruise

Nation Day for Truth & Reconciliation September 30

(No School)

October 7 Student Photo Retakes

October 10 SLO/Late Start

October 10 ChatterHigh Assembly



- BCIT
- Capilano University
- Kwantlen Polytechnic University
- Simon Fraser University
- Thompson Rivers University
- Trinity Western University
- University of the Fraser Valley
- University of Victoria
- Vancouver Island University
- ...and many more!

MEET ADVISORS
FROM BC
COLLEGES AND
UNIVERSITIES!

